
                                           

DBES – SPONSORED SHOE DRIVE 

April 12-23, 2021 

Help children in need start the new school year 
with what they need 

Bring your New and Gently Worn Sneakers  
to your school to support this campaign 

                   ONLY SNEAKERS 

WILL BE ACCEPTED 

PLEASE WATCH FOR BOXES AROUND THE BUILDING 

If you have any questions, please reach out to:  

Talia Williams or Brenna Doering at 754-322-6100 

 

                    


